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By JANE MULLER
Staff Writer
The unveiling of a drawing

HOSpltal wing show for flrst ti

last week

represented the first time the $156 million

expansion to the hospital could be visualized
rather than envisioned.

A presentation of the artist’s rendering at

the fourth annual meeting of Milton District
Hospital Foundation was the highlight of the
gathering Wed., Feb. 8.

The only dmappomtment expressed by
foundation president John Ostler was few
residents were there to share in the oc-
casion.

bgeorge (kamura and Dan Dunlop of the
Toronto Lased architectural firm Dunlop
Farrow, Aitken and Cansfield were featured
guests alung with fund raising committee
chairman Bruce Dolson.

What will be the second addition to the 25-
year-old hospital was described as ‘‘the first
phase of a major new hospital and a
nucleous for further development’’ by Mr.
Dunlop, a senior partner in the firm.

His association with Milton Distrir.-t
Hospital goes back nearly 20 years when his
firm was designing the first addition
completed in 1967.

The two storey addition to begin this fall
will be larger than the original hospital and
employ from 50 to 60 more staff.

The facility has a current full time staff
equivalent of 130 which represents about 200
full and part time employees:

While the addition was designed to ‘‘tie
in"" with the existing building, the architects
actually turned their backs on the old build-
ing.

Those entering the hospital from the new
access off Bronte St. will be greeted by an
ultra-modern entrance complete with a
transparent canopy.

Visitors will use the existing entrance and
emergency and ouf-patients will enter at the
new wing.

The expansion which was first proposed
five years ago will house emergeney and
out-patient facilities on the ground level as
well as x-ray, radiology, occupational
therapy and physiotherapy departments.

The basement storage area will be linked
with the main floor by conveyor belts. A
specimen collection suite will adjoin the lab-
oratory in the lower level.

A 30-bed chronic care unit, a 10 bed pedla-
tric department, a six bed intensive care
unit and activity room will take up the
second floor.

Looking ahead to future expansion
possibilities, a third floor may be added to
the wing.

The architects may have set their sights
on the future but fund raisers have their
eyes on a $1 million funding target for the
current expansion project.

""We are well on our way to achieving our
goal,  Mr. Dolson told foundation members.

At the time of the meeting $660,013 had
been pledged to the expansion campaign
fund

Mr. Dolson explained the campaign is at a
high point and for that reason a big push will
be required in the coming months. He hopes
to see the goal achieved by June in plenty of
time for the fall sod turning.

The business portion of the meeting
preceding a slide presentation by project
architect Mr. Okamura and Mr. Dolson’s
campaign update included the election of
officers and a financial report.

$500 winner

The Milton Lions have announced the
name of the newest dream home early bird
draw winner.

Bob Thibiert, with ticket number 1314, 1S
the winner of $500.

Apprnmmately $306,000 was. transferred
to the expansion fund from the foundation’s
$351,000 general fund. The foundation cof-

fers are filled through bequests, memorial
donations and memberships.

Of the 12 board members only threé were
faced with expired terms of office. John
Ostler and Jack McGeachie were elected to
their second three-year terms. John

- Grimshaw decided not to run for a second

term and his board seat was filled by
Murray Wilson.

Foundation board members Matt Jaeck-
lein, Mike Ledwith and Ken Newell have one
year left in their terms. The terms of office
for Shelagh Conway, Jim Dills and Omer
Vansickle expire in 1986.

The ‘‘Person-to-Person’’ campaign for
funds for the Milton District Hospital expan-
sion was officially launched Monday night
by volunteers manning a bank of phones at
Milton Mall.

They have begun the mammoth task of
calling every family in Milton and district,
to arrange canvasser appointments.

Campaign chairman Anne Ptolemy
reports a host of wvolunteers has been
recruited but more office staff, telephone
workers and canvassers will' be needed
before the six-week campaign ends, hope-
fully before the end of March.

Each volunteer is being asked to donate
one or two afternoons or evenings to help
with the campaign.

Response to date has been ‘‘very gratify-
ing'’, she said.

Dozens of Milton and area residents
mailed in cheques for amounts of up to $200
as a result of an information package dis-
tributed to every home by Halton Advertiser
carriers on Jan. 26. ‘

“We have been getting 15 to 20 cheques in
the mail every day,’’ she said, ‘‘and we
really appreciate the people mailing in their
donations, as it saves us time making calls
to those people.”

Anyone who has already donated will not
be approached during the phone campaign.

The first person to call campaign head-
quarters and ask for a canvasser to call, was
an 80-year-old woman who had been treated
at the local hospital a few years ago.

““She said she was very happy with the
care she received and she praised the staff
for their kindness,”” Mrs. Ptolemy said.

The woman told her she had always been
poor but she had been saving up some
money from her old age pension and was
happy to give the hospital a cheque for $500.

“That was a really heart-warming start
for our person-to-person campaign,’ Mrs.
Ptolemy said.

Co-Chairman of the drive for funds is town
councillor Colin Best. Other members of the
‘‘person-to-person’’ committee are Rose
Harrison, Roger Trull, Rose Shannon, Barb
Richardson, Liz Frame, Matt Jaecklein,
Roy Downs, Joyce Scott and Bob Martin.

The campaign has also received volunteer
support from a variety of local organiza-
tions and service clubs.

Working on the phone campaign and
canvass during the first two weeks will be
volunteers representing Emmanuel Baptist
Church, John Milton IODE, Rotary Club,
Baha't Community, Italian-Canadian Club,
Newcomers Club, The Milton Players,
Hospital Auxiliary, Milton Senior Citizens,
Bank of Commerce Staff, and the new Busi-
nesswomen's Club.

Plan is to contact .
Phone blitzi underway

This is the artist’s conception of what the new $15 million addition to the Milton District

Hospital will look like when it is completed. The drawing is being shown for the first time.

. every Miltonian

K

The phones started ringing Monday night as the Hospital Expansion Fund moves into high
gear in an attempt to contact everyone in Milton to ask for a donation to the expansion fund.

Blitzers are from left: Helen McGeachie,

Martin.

Milton Mall management has donated
space for the telephone campaign in the
mall concourse, plus a spare office upstairs.
Volunteers are expected to staff the phones
from 10 a.m.to 9 p.m. daily, working in two
to three hour shifts, to ensure that every
home in Milton and district is contacted.

The hospital campaign goal is $1 million

Marie Clements,

Phyl Rasberry and Eileen

and to date, close to $650,000 has been given
or pledged.

Organizers hope the ‘‘person-to-person’’
campaign and several special events
scheduled from now to the end of June will
put the growing ‘‘wall of bricks' over the
top.

‘Citizens’ feted Feb 25

By KEN MABERLY

On Saturday, February 25, Milton citizens
will have the chance to honor fellow citizens
for their outstanding contributions to the
town during 1983.

The occasion 1s the annual Milton
Chamber of Commerce Community Awards
Night Dinner and Dance.

Awards will be presented to Milton’s
Citizen of the Year, Businessperson of the
Year, Business of the Year, Organization of
the Year, and to the people responsible for
the best Civic Improvement in 1983.

John Ostler, chairman of the Milton
[strict Hospital Foundation, will receive
the award for Milton's Citizen of the Year.

The award for Businessperson of the Year
will be given to Audrey Jesch, the operator
of a dance wear store and dance studio.

She is a director with the Milton Chamber
of Commerce and i1s involved with Dance
Masters of America, the Milton Arts Council
and the Canadlan Dance Teachers Associa-

tion.
The Fifth Wheel Truck Stop will receive

the award for Business of the Year because |

of its involvement with many community
activities such as the Santa Claus Parade
and the hospital expansion campaign.

The Organization of the Year award will
be presented to the Milton District Hospital
Expansion Campaign Committee.

Tickets for the awards night are available
in a number of locations in Milton and from
(Chamber of Commerce Directors.

Anyone wishing more information can call
the Chamber office at 878-3179.
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MINUTE
OIL CHANGE
CENTRE

“No Appointment Necessary”
925 MAIN ST.E.

DENTURE THERAPY CLINIC

497 Laurier
at Ontario St
Milton

878-4900

MONTREAL

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
OF HAUTE ESTHETIQUE

100 Rexdale Bivd.
at Kipling
ttobicoke

741-9500

TORONTO

édith serei

TRAIN TO BE AN ESTHETICIAN

® SKIN CARE @ MAKE-UP @ MANICLURE
® ELECTROLYSIS
NEXT DAY COURSE COMMENCES MARCH 5th/84

ESTETIC

T\ EVENING COURSES

™Y COMMENCING APRIL 3rd/84
REGISTER NOW

l (416) 482-2773

DAY INTESIVE

OR HOME STL DY PROGRAMS

INTERNATIONALLY RECOGNIZED DIPLOMA
PLLEASE CALL OR DETACH COUPON

FOR FRE

F BROCHURE SEND TO

181 EGLINTON AVE. E.
TORONTO M4P 1J9

482-2773

25 YEARS OF SUCCESS

—— —r— —
NAME
ADDRESS
CITY PROV POSTAL CODE _____
PHONE AGE
REGISTERED UNDER THE PRIVATE VOCATKINAL SCHOOLS ACT 1974

WAYNE MORLEY
Gancer Fund

Friday, February 24
/ p.m.

Rabbit

Dinner and

Refreshments Stag

50 TICKETS ONLY
$20.00 per person

Wednesda y, Feb. 29

50% OF ALL FOOD SALES
TO WAYNE MORLEY FUND

Working to

serve our Community

Charles Wotel

270 Main St.,

Milton

878-9952

DR. R.
STROHAN

143 Main St. E .,
Milton

878-5882

Weekdays
gam toSpm
Wednesday
9am toBpm

hurry? Take one of those big

. =
AQUAGINE

Household
Hints

department

your car serviced by
Leography  lesson COver this man.
schoolbooks with old maps An active member of
oot the Royal Canadian Le-
gion and a father of
Chipped d new recipe’ You three, Jack is looking %
won't misplace 1t i you [ape Il forward to many years t
o a package of one of n1s association with Mur-
main ngredients N your ray Wilson and the

cupboard
Milton and area.
Use egqg cartons tu cushion
heavy items and Hhll empty
spaces in g packing Dox

Baking soda in the bottoms of
ashtrays  will eliminate the
odor of cigarette ashes and
Stubs

HOURS:
Daily

8 a.m.-5 p.m.
Tuesdays
8am.8pm.

[ ] L3 L

Need a hntiwmar bottle in 8

plastic twolitre soft drink
bottles, fill it with hot water
(screw top on tghtlyl, and
wrap a towel around it
Soothing for @ tummyache or
cold feet

Presented as a public service
by

JACK MOSS has just joined the team of
MURRAY WILSON PONTIAC, BUICK, CADI-
LLAC, LTD. as their General Service Man-
ager. He brings with him extensive experi-
ence in the automotive industry. having
spent Syearsinthe parts department and
20 yearsin service.

Jack and his staff provide the very best in
expert service to all makes and models of
cars and trucks, both foreign and domes-
tic. They also do factory warranty

work on all Pontiac, Buick, Cadillac
automobiles and GMC Trucks.

Join the many other satisfied car
owners who have experienced the
expert workmanship.of Jack and his

and have

automobile drivers

WOULD YOU HAVE

YOUR CAR SERVICED
BY THIS MAN?

of

A N
PN B

— e ——— —r mE

Bill McDonald

844-9781

Murrqy-wuson Pontiac, Buick, Cadillac Ltd.
409 MAIN ST.E., MILTON 878-2355

TOR. 826-3950
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and much more”’

Meet the.n&ﬂfasenm'ﬂvﬁcs'ﬁbm;-”
RAWLINGS, D &R, & JELENIK

also: Pony Shoes & Tromar Trophies

0% o

OUR LOW PRICES on all
PRE-OPENING SHOW 4
BOOKING ORDERS

151 NIPISSING RD., UNIT 4
MILTON 878-1383

PRE-OPENING SHOW

February 16th, 7 p.m.-11 p.m.
HERIGATE INN, MILTON

“All Baseball Players, Team Coaches & Managers ‘

Come and see our NEW LINE of Baseball Uniforms & Equupment
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